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To:  Chief Planning Officer	 08 April 2024


Oxford City Council


Dear Sir,


I am writing on behalf of the Summertown & St Margaret’s Neighbourhood Forum at the request of its 
Steering Committee.  The purpose of this letter is to request the redesignation of the Forum after its original 
designation in 2014 and subsequent redesignation in 2019 by Oxford City Council.


Area of designation:


The original designation was agreed by Oxford City Council in 2014 and centred around the Summertown 
district centre and covering all of the then Summertown and St Margaret’s Oxford City Council wards.  This is 
as described on the attached map.


In 2018, the ward boundaries and names were changed.  However, we wish, as advised, to retain the original 
boundaries.


Constitution:


We are required to have a constitution.  This is attached.


Consultation:


It is our view that the progress of the development of our new Plan, various meetings regarding proposed 
development at Diamond Place, seeking applications for CIL funding and our Planning, Alexandra Park and 
Transport Working Groups demonstrates our continuing involvement with our communities.


Support:


We are pleased that our local Councillors - Laurence Fouweather (City), Katherine Miles (City), Andrew Gant 
(County & City) and John Howson (County) -  are able to attend our Steering Committee meeting when they 
are able to do so.  They will be able to confirm this.


We would be pleased to provide any further information as required.


Yours sincerely,


David Nimmo Smith


Chairman


245 Woodstock Road, Oxford OX2 7AD

Contact us at sstmnf.secretary@gmail.com
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